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Qwest Corporation
1600 7th Avenue, Room 3206
Seattle, Washington  98191
(206) 345-1568
Facsimile (206) 343-4040
Mark S. Reynolds

Senior Director – Regulatory

Policy and Law

October 3, 2003









Via E-Mail and









Overnight Mail

Ms. Carole J. Washburn, Executive Secretary

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW

P.O. Box 457250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250


Re: 
Docket UT-021120 – Bill Credit

Dear Ms. Washburn:

On September 29, 2003, Qwest filed an estimated bill credit in conjunction with a corresponding requirement in the Settlement Agreement adopted by the Commission in this Docket.  The estimated bill credit of $31.00 per access line was based on an access line count dated 9/16/03 and an estimated reduction in access lines between the count date and the bill credit billing cycle.  Although Qwest’s estimate remains unchanged, Qwest has found a transcription error in the supporting documentation and provides the attached worksheet that corrects the error.  Please note that correcting the transcription error did not result in any change to total line count used to calculate the bill credit estimate.   Qwest apologizes for any inconvenience this may have caused.   

Sincerely,

Mark S. Reynolds

attachment

cc: service list - Docket UT-021120
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